
Monday 3rd - Friday 14th February 2025

Monday 24th Feb - INSET day 
Tuesday 25th Feb - first day of T4

Fri 28th Feb - Tuck shop - Cherry

Thurs 6th March - Y3/4 Hindu temple visit & Plum
class dance 3.15pm 

Mon 10th - Y5/6 swimming gala
Fri 14th March - Tuck shop - Pear

Thurs 20th March - Y3/4 Hindu temple visit

Mon 24th March - Dogs’ Trust workshops
Thurs 27th March - Y3/4 Hindu temple visit

Thurs 27th Feb 3pm - Sapling class Stay and Plant
Fri 28th March - Birch 

Mon 31st March - Diversity Week 
Wed 2nd April - Acorn class Stay and Snip

Wed 2nd April - Family Food Festival and PTA
Easter Egg hunt

What’s on this term?

We can’t really believe it is half term already and 6 weeks of learning have passed!
The staff continue to be impressed with the learning behaviours of the children

and how they get involved in everything with such great Parson Street spirit.
Planning for Term 4 is underway and we have lots of exciting things planned

including World Book Day, Diversity Week, Neurodiversity week and our first ever
Parson Street Family Food festival. More details about this to follow...! 

Have a wonderful half term. Best wishes, Team Parson Street.  



Spotlight on learning:  
Chestnut, Plum and Cherry classes

This week, Year 5 and 6 visited our local church to introduce our R.E unit on ‘What
would Jesus do’. We discussed mission statements and thought about how we would

describe ourselves. We also discussed some passages from the bible and thought
about how we might  use them in everyday life. We are looking forward to continuing

this learning next term. 

Children from Plum and Cherry classes took part in a KS1 athletics tournament this
week, where they took part in various athletic and running competitions. They

represented Parson Street brilliantly. Not only did they perform well, but they also
cheered each other on, and celebrated each other’s achievements. Well done Team

Parson Street!

KS1 Athletics tournament



Congratulations to everyone who shops in Asda and uses their rewards app! 
Through this app, Friends of Parson Street Primary School raised £467.52.

All of this money goes to the PTA who then donate it to the school. Recently, it has been used to
pay for: 

*books from the Reading Spine for classes
*books for enquiry (non-fiction) learning in classes 

*£20 to each class for their Christmas party. Teachers bought gifts for their classes such as board
games, craft activities or outside play equipment

*A top up for the school pantry 
*renewed school membership to the Scrapstore 

PTA update

As theologians this term, Plum class have been learning about different birth ceremonies, such
as Baptisms and Aqiqahs. We thought about the importance of names when children are

Christened and the name of the Prophet Muhammad in Islam. We wrote the name Muhammad in
Arabic helped by our grit power! When visiting the church we partook in a Baptism of the baby

“Ruby” and spoke about why it is an important part of Christianity.

Plum class learning  



Did you know?

Plum - Ophelia, Parker Kaizer and Ava 
Cherry - Jossie, Aria, Phoebe, Ray

Pear - Ralphy-Blue, Ghiansa, Olivia,
Kalina

Holly - Livy, Guyana, Keona and
Jessie

Apple - Harry, Samir, Kyle, Hudson
Chestnut - Caleb, Erin L, Macey,

Bradey 
Beech - Coen, George, Marina,

Kingston
Birch - Daniel T, Ayana, Darcy R,

Suelen 

Opal ambassador certificates for
Sharleen in Pear and Elise in Holly! 

Gem stars this fortnight: Staff member shout out

We held a staff bake off this week
where staff were invited to bring a

homemade bake to share. We
enjoyed lemon cake, brownies, fruity

cakes and a Colin the caterpillar
entry. Our winner was Mrs Pringle
with her Malteser cheesecake! She
will now represent Parson Street at
the Trust bake off on Monday 24th! 

Thank you to everyone who came to celebrate learning in classes. It
was so lovely to have this time together, and we hope you enjoyed

coming into Parson Street. 
We are busy planning the dates for all classes and will share these as

soon as we can. We do know:

Acorn Class -  Wed 2nd April 11am & 3pm Stay and Snip scissor skills 
Sapling Class - Thurs 27th Feb 3pm - Stay and Plant

Plum - Thurs 6th March - Dance performance 



Reading spinesContact us!
We always welcome feedback and comments from you. You can contact us by:

0117 903 0226
office@parsonstreet.com 

You can contact your child’s class teacher or other staff members on class dojo. 

If you would like to speak to a member of the safeguarding team, please ask to speak
with Claire Pringle, Gemma James or Karen Cousins. 

If you would like to speak to a member of the SEND team, please ask to speak with
Hannah Reed or Andrea Madams. 

If you would like to sign your child(ren) up for kickstart coaching's after school clubs in term 4 please
follow the link below;

http://www.kickstartcoachinguk.org/



Reading spines




